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To: All Parents 5-;5&/?%3 09{&?& anwﬁmy« §M

From: Dr Agnes Wai, Principal
Date: 4™ December 2019

Notice No.20
School’s New Down Coat

This year, the school has launched a new down coat for students to wear with their winter
uniforms (the old school jacket can still be worn). Parents can go to the school uniform
supplier - Joseph Embroidering Enterprises Co., Ltd. to purchase it.

Meanwhile, kindly note that students are only allowed to wear a non-SSCPS-uniform
warm jacket to School when the temperature is below 13°C.

For more details about the School uniforms, please refer to P.7 to P.9 of the
“Memorandum for Students”.
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P.S. #:x:
Address of Joseph Embroidering Enterprises Co., Ltd. ¥) &% 55 %7 *T2 7 3 4t ¢
1. Flat A, 2/F Senior Building, 112 Thomson Rd, Wanchai, H.K. (Wanchai MTR Exit A3)
AT 25 R B2F AR (BFH A3 T )
Telephone # 3% : 2573 3229
2. Shop C, 18-20 Aberdeen Main Road, Aberdeen, H.K.
A B % 18-2055LCH
Telephone # 3% : 25529126



